
Join us for the next TCGS meeting on 10 Jan 2018 
Come to the Tri-City Genealogical Society at the Benton County PUD 

7:00 PM — 2721 W 10th Ave — Kennewick WA 

[Free Beginning Genealogy Class from 6:15 to 6:45 PM] 

 
In case of inclement weather, see the TCGS website www.tricitygenealogicalsociety.org in the event of a cancelation.  

Heather Murphy has been 

involved in family history research 
for more than 20 years. She wrote 
about her ancestors for high 
school history classes and helped 
extract data from ship manifests. 
She grew to love looking at history 
through the personal lens of 
family and she graduated from 
Brigham Young University with a 
BA degree in Family History - 
Genealogy. The majority of her 
experience is in 19th and 20th 
century United States research. 
She does client research and 
enjoys lecturing and teaching 
classes on a variety of topics. She 
currently volunteers as the blog 
editor for TCGS. 
 

 

http://www.tricitygenealogicalsociety.org/

